
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday, April 14, 2024 

 

Dear friends and Colleagues, 

Last night, in an unprecedented attack, Iran launched over 180 
armed drones, 36 cruise missiles and more than 100 surface-to- 
surface missiles towards Israel. 

The Israeli defense Forces, in close cooperation with our allies, 
succeeded in intercepting 99% of theses hostile projectiles, on 
route to Israel.  

Even though Israel is alert and ready for further developments, our 
Economy continues to function, and our industry is committed to 
business continuity. This morning, production lines were re-
opened and factories resumed working. In routine times and more 
over in times of crises, we are determined to meet our obligations 
and rise to the challenges.  

On behalf of the Manufacturers' Association of Israel, let me 
assure you that The Israeli Industry is resilient, and as was in the 
past, we will deliver. 

We pray for the safe return of our hostages and hope for a 
resolution to the current situation.  

We Thank you for your friendship and continued support. Please 
feel free to reach out to us with any question or concern. 

 

Kind regards,  

Dr. Ron Tomer 

  

 

 


